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June 11, 2020
Mr. Gene DiGiacomo
P.O. Box 100097
Staten Island, NY 10310
Dear Friend of the Travis Parade:
It is with sadness that we inform you that the 110%" Travis 4™ of July Parade is taking on a new
format due to COVID-19. It has been decided that the Parade Committee ONLY will form a small
motorcade in lieu of the parade to maintain our continuity record.
We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you next year!

Sincerely,

‘Maryllu G—[ayes

Joan Guerra

Mary Lu Hayes
Joan Guerra
Co-Chairs
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